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2024-2025 Auditions

There will be a meeting on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, for students interested in joining Spartan Theatre for the 2024-2025 school year. Auditions will be held after school on Thursday, May 2, 2024. For additional questions, see Mrs. Steele in room 127 or send an email to jsteele@saralandboe.org. 

For information, go to the Saraland High School webpage. Under staff, click on Mrs. J. Steele. Then click on Spartan Theatre for the required information regarding auditions.

Several items are required in order to be considered for Spartan Theatre. Memorize and perform a one-minute monologue. It can an original monologue written by you, or it can be a piece from a play, movie, television show, etc. The monologue needs to showcase your talent as an actor. A copy of the rubric is included with the paperwork. A written or typed copy of the monologue should be given to the judges the day of auditions. There is a questionnaire to be completed by applicants. A Teacher Reference Form is required from each teacher from 2nd semester classes from the 2023-2024 school year. Teacher input is an essential part of the audition process. Teachers need to indicate information regarding attendance, grades, discipline, work ethic, cooperation with others, effort/motivation, respect toward authorities, etc. Additional comments are encouraged. Print or pick up forms from Ms. Steele to distribute to your teachers.

Passing grades in classes are required for consideration in Spartan Theatre. Attendance is mandatory first and second semester during class and after school. 

In conclusion, attend the meeting on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, if you are interested in joining Spartan Theatre for the 2024-2025 school year.

For any questions regarding Spartan Theatre and auditions, send an email to jsteele@saralandboe.org.

Thanks for your interest in Spartan Theatre!




Jeniece Steele
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